
     

SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET  

29.03.22 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are planning to take Year 5 to the Hamble River to explore it’s features. This will support the children’s 
understanding of the physical geographical features of rivers which we will be using in our upcoming 
project “The Power of Water”. 

Whilst there, children will take part in a range of geography fieldwork skills including field sketching, map 
reading and measuring tributary water flow. Please ensure children wear wellies and weather appropriate 
clothing (that can get muddy!) underneath their school jumper. Bringing a spare pair of socks and 
potentially trainers in their back pack is also advisable.  

Trip Name Hamble River Study 
 

Trip Organiser Miss Chalk 
 

Trip Date 29th April 2022 
 

Departure Time 9:10am 

Arrive back at school 2:30pm 
 

Lunch Packed lunch required 
 

Additional Requirements Wellies, waterproofs,  spare socks/trainers 
 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known allergies. 
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and 
complete a medical form. 

 

 

A voluntary contribution of £5.40 is now due for this trip; this can be paid online via the My Child at 
School App. 

If you would like to withdraw your child from the Hamble River Study please do not hesitate to contact 
your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Chalk 

Year 5 Team 

 
 


